
      March 24, 2025 

The Honorable Charles E. Grassley  
Chairman, Senate Judiciary Committee  
224 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510  

The Honorable Richard J. Durbin  
Ranking Member, Senate Judiciary Committee  
224 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510   

 Re: Nomination of Patrick Davis to Assistant Attorney General for Legislative Affairs, U.S. 
Department of Justice 

Dear Chairman Grassley and Ranking Member Durbin: 

We write to express our strong support for the nomination of Patrick Davis to serve as the 
Assistant Attorney General for Legislative Affairs.  Each of us is a former colleague of Mr. Davis 
during his time as a career attorney in the Federal Programs Branch at the Department of Justice.  
We have first-hand experience regarding his intellect, temperament, and character.  While we 
have a range of respective political and jurisprudential views, we are united in our support of Mr. 
Davis’s nomination. 

  Mr. Davis has handled high-profile litigation at the Justice Department across different 
presidential administrations.  Throughout his numerous cases, he has consistently demonstrated 
his sharp intellect, skilled legal analysis, excellent judgment, and dedicated work ethic.  
Importantly, his professional demeanor has always been amiable, collegial, and fair.      

  
Simply put, Mr. Davis’s legal acumen, substantial experience, and integrity make him 

exceptionally well-suited to serve as an Assistant Attorney General. We strongly support his 
nomination and urge his swift confirmation by the Senate.  We are confident he will be an asset 
to the Department we have all served.  

Sincerely, 

Jody Hunt 
Mary Carney 
Robert J. Prince 
Nicole N. Murley 



Eric Soskin 
Julia A. Heiman 
Paul Ahern 
Lisa Zeidner Marcus 
Richard H. Bowles 
Elizabeth Shapiro 
Scott Levin 
Benjamin May 

  *the signatories who are government employees are acting in their personal capacities


